Cassie Rewis

Subject: FW: Loose Container Stream

From: Range, Michael <mrange@wm.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2019 1:35 PM

To: Ed Rubatino <Edc@rubating.com>
Subject: Loose Container Stream

Afternoon Ed,

Wanted to drop you a quick note to let you know that pricing for recycling commaodities cantinue to fall.
With that, effective March 1, 2019, the charge for the loose container stream that is delivered to our
MRF in Woadinville will increase to {$46.70}/ton. | realize that this seems like a sizable increase in our
commodity charge,, but | can no longer absorb the decreases in commodity values like | have been over

the past several months.
Thanks and feel free to give me a call with any questions.
Mike Range

Senior MRF Manager, PNW
mrange@wm.com

Wasie Management

1440 Port of Tacoma Road
Tacoma, WA 98421

Tel 253-344-8594

Cell 253-344-8594

Recycling is a good thing. Piease recycle any printed emails.




7343 E. Marginal Way S., Seattls, WA 98108

8477-764-5748 | CEDAR-GROVE.COM

March, 20, 2018

Mr. Ed Rubatino
Rubatino Refuse Removal
P.0. Box 1029

Everett, WA 98206

Dear Ed,

This letter is to notify you that effective April 1, 2019 Cedar Grove Composting will be
increasing the recyclables transportation rate that we currently charge Rubatino Refuse
Removal.

As you know, Cedar Grove currently charges a flat fee of $200.00 plus appiicable taxes per
round trip haul from Everett to Woodinville. This fee includes the charges for the semi-truck,

live floor trailer and driver.

Effective April 1, 2019 Cedar Grove Composting will implement the new rate of $225.00 plus
applicable taxes for each roundtrip haul.

Thank you for allowing Cedar Grove Composting to handle your transportation needs and if you
have any questions regarding this increase please don’t hesitate to reach out to us.

Cedar Grove Composting truly appreciates your business!
Sincerely,

Cedar Grove Composting, Inc.




